
 
Good Morning Building 3 Owners and Residents, 

 

The garage door is scheduled to again be replaced next Tuesday, October 1st, starting 

approximately 9:00AM. 

 

We are not asking you to move your vehicles out of the garage but there may be some 

disruption in the coming/going to/from the garage during door replacement. Please follow 

directions of the garage door vendor during construction. 

 

Parking in an outside “P”ermit spot is advised if you plan on leaving the garage area after 

9:00AM on October 1st.  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation in this matter. Please call Bishop REM if you 

have any questions. 

 

Regards,  

Board of Directors 

Bishop Real Estate Management   880-6464 


